
 

Lanesfield Primary School 

Swimming 

 

Swimming and water safety is delivered as part of the national curriculum. 

At Lanesfield all year 3 children have a swimming lesson once a week for 

the duration of the year at The Royal School. We believe swimming is an 

important skill for all children to have and why our children will have 

swimming lessons for a year rather than a term.  

Children are assessed throughout year 3 to see who has been able to: 

- Swim competently, confidently and proficiently over a distance of 25m  

- Use a range of strokes effectively (front crawl, backstroke, 

breaststroke)  

- Perform safe self-rescue in different water-based situations  

At Lanesfield we also offer booster sessions supported by the PE Premium 

for those children who have been unable to achieve the 25m. However, due 

to Covid-19 this cohort of children were unable to receive the 12 weeks 

booster sessions in the Summer Term 2020.  

 

Cohort of 43 

Children who achieved 25m unaided  21% 

Children who used a range of strokes effectively  

14% 

Children who performed a safe self-rescue in different water 

based situations  14% 

 

 


